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PFI HEAD OFFICE RELOCATION 

NOTIFICATION  

We are pleased to announce that PFI’s head office is moving to a new location on Tuesday, 6 December 

2022.  

 

Located in Britomart, our new office is in a heritage building which has recently been refurbished and is 

targeting a 5 Green Star Design and As-Built rating. This new space will provide a more modern and 

sustainable environment for our staff and guests, help accommodate our expanding business, and 

provide a more convenient location to welcome visitors. 

 

Our new physical location will be: 

 

Level 4 

Hayman Kronfeld Building 

15 Galway Street 

Auckland, 1010 

 

Our postal address will remain unchanged, as will our phone numbers and email addresses. 
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ABOUT PFI & CONTACT 

 

PFI is an NZX listed property vehicle specialising in industrial property. PFI’s nationwide portfolio of 94 properties is leased to 

around 133 tenants. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

SIMON WOODHAMS 

Chief Executive Officer 

---- 
Phone: +64 21 749 770 

Email: woodhams@pfi.co.nz 

CRAIG PEIRCE 

Chief Finance and Operating Officer 

---- 
Phone: +64 21 248 6301 

Email: peirce@pfi.co.nz 

---- 
Property for Industry Limited 

Shed 24, Prince’s Wharf, 147 Quay Street, Auckland 1010 

PO Box 1147, Shortland Street, Auckland 1140 

www.propertyforindustry.co.nz 
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